
Notice 
 

Department of Computer Science 

 
Date: 14/08/2021 

 

This to notify that, all the students of 6th semester, Dept. of Computer Science, they must 

submit the project paper (DSE-04) to the supervisor via email within 

19/08/2021 (Midnight). 

 

Guideline of submission of Project work: 

 

1. Total Project Thesis copy in PDF format. 

2. PPT of the project (For any software development) 

3. Total project coding and designing with Database (if any) in zip file. 

4. Above 3documents is being sent with a single email. 

 

 

Supervisor Name & e-mail are given below. 

Pinaki Das pinaki@kpcoll.ac.in 

Sachin Kr. Shaw sachin@kpcoll.ac.in 

Jui Ghosh jui@kpcoll.ac.in 
 

Sd/- 

Pinaki Das 

Head 

Department of Computer Science 


